
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim Raymond [mailto: ]  
Sent: 12 May 2018 08:45 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
Please can you look at the proposal by Folkestone & District Council to ‘stop' the 
road at Princes Parade, Hythe in Kent. It is part of a scheme to develop some of our 
very limited open space land into housing and an unwanted and financially unviable 
leisure centre. This plan has almost total opposition from locals and will cause major 
inconvenience but still the council plough on. Stopping this road will restrict access to 
our beach and will totally change the nature of this whole area. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Christine Raymond 

 
 

 
 

 
 




